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Workgroup: Home Visiting 
 
Co-Chairs: Valeri Lane, Sharon Rohrbach 
 
Report as of November 30, 2010 
 
Action Items Completed:  

•  
 
Action Items In-progress/Pending:  

• Met Monday, Nov. 29. Primary discussions: 
o Which community-based HV programs to include in the matrix of MO 

programs? 
o Inclusion of evidence-base of model in the matrix 

• Sharmini Rogers (DOHSS) has requested that the CBEC HV Workgroup 
function as the steering committee for the DOHSS Home Visiting initiative 
(with the addition of a member of Healthy Start) 

 
Announcements:  

 
Next HV Workgroup meeting is scheduled for January 6th, 2011 

 
Questions for the board/larger group:  
 
Does the board need to approve the HV Workgroup’s participation as the DOHSS 
steering committee? 

 
Other Notes:  
 
Federal guidance regarding evidence-based home visiting is expected in early 2011. 


